June 22, 1973

Rabbi M.R. Mandel
61 Almorsh Road, Epsom 3
Auckland, N.Z.

Dear Rabbi Mandel:
I wes just visited by Chief Rabbi Immenuel Jakobovitz, and
he recommended that I spend my second Shabbat in
Wellington. He mentioned the name of Rabbi Rosenfeld.
Would you be kind emough to let me have his name snd
»ddress o thet I mey write-to him? If vou snswer before
1 July, plesse write-to me at my New York address.
Otherwise, c/o Bachrach, 1003 Howey Court, 234 Collins
Street, Melbourne, 3000 AUSTRALIA.

Rabbi Jekobovitz »nd his wife send vou their fondest
regsrds.

Cordis1lly yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:cw



